September 29, 2016
Dear Crusaders, 
We hope you saw the article in the Chronicle in the week’s paper, highlighting our school.  It introduces our matching donor, Tony Pomerleau.  He celebrated his 99th birthday this week.  We are so thankful for his challenge.  We collected another $1000 last week.  
Progress reports will be going home next Thursday.  It’s hard to believe we’ve already been at school for 6 weeks, but it’s true! Be sure to look for it in your child’s Family Folder  
Fan Clothes orders are due with payment Friday Sept 30.
Burke Ski packets for any interested student and chaperones were sent out last week.  If you want to fill one out “just in case” please request one from the office.  All chaperones must be cleared through the “Safe and Sacred” training at “www.Vtcatholic.org”.
Montreal Family bus trip on Oct 15 still has available seats.  $15.  Please send your permission slip and a copy of your child’s birth certificate to the school to secure your spot.  
Middle School Youth Rally Oct 16 at Christ the King, Burlington.  If you are interested, log onto www.vtcatholic.org and register.  
The school collects empty ink cartridges, Boxtops and Price Chopper Advantage Card numbers.   You may have your child turn these into the office.  Ink cartridges gain us $2 from Staples,  Boxtops are 10 cents a piece and  your PC card accumulates points for us to use towards school supplies.  Last year we were a top school and even received a $250 gift card.  Let you families know how easy it is to help us.  
Congratulations to our Crusaders soccer team!  Next games are at 3:45PM:
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October Lunch menus were sent out.  Pre paid lunch orders should be returned ASAP so that our kitchen volunteers can order and prep the food.  If you haven’t submitted free and reduced eligibility forms, I encourage you to do so.  Your eligibility helps the school when I write grants to show our need.  
There is a menu change for Wed Oct 5: It will not be chop suey it will be Veggie Burgers.   
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